
There has been a slight change in the title and content of this report. Effective with the SFY 13-14 report (SFY 13-14 = 
July 1, 2013 – June 30, 2014), all blue columns now record the number of reports which resulted in an investigation by 
DSS, rather than ALL reports received. (Each year some reports are not investigated due to a variety of reasons, such as 
not meeting the legal requirements for an APS report, requiring only a referral to economic services, or containing 
insufficient information.) Likewise, the title was changed from “New Clients…” to “…New Reports Requiring 
Investigation…” to more accurately describe what is displayed on the chart. The number of “Total Clients” includes the 
clients in the new reports. 
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